
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next meeting of its Liquor & Gaming 
Committee on Friday, 17 July 2022 in Parramatta, NSW.  Following the closure of the public and/or 
stakeholder consultation processes, the following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for 
consideration by the ILGA board:  

Liquor and gaming applications 
Churchill's Sports Bar, Kingsford - Application to reduce gaming machine shutdown 
Churchill's Sports Bar, Kingsford – Application for a spatial variation to an extended trading 
authorisation and a minors area authorisation 
Silverwater Hotel – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with gaming machine 
entitlement transfer   
Silverwater Hotel – Application for a hotel licence with an extended trading authorisation and a minors 
area authorisation  
Bligh Park Hotel, South Windsor – Application to vary an extended trading authorisation 
DashMart, Alexandria – Application for a packaged liquor licence (online only) 

Joy Mart, Chatswood – Application for a packaged liquor licence 

Yakka Records & Cellars, Port Kembla – Application for a packaged liquor licence 

Emerald Downs Golf Course, Port Macquarie – Application for an on-premises (sport facility) licence 
and packaged liquor licence 

The Orchard, Chatswood – Application for a spatial variation to an extended trading authorisation 

Albi's Wine, Annandale – Application for a hotel licence 

Neighbourhood Cellars Waverley – Application for the removal of a packaged liquor licence 
Neighbourhood Cellars Maroubra – Application for a packaged liquor licence 

C.A.L Marketing Pty Ltd, Smeaton Grange – Application for a producer wholesaler licence (wholesale 
and online only) 

BWS - Beer Wine Spirits, Maryland – Application for a packaged liquor licence 

Plough and Ale Inn, Calderwood – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and gaming 
machine entitlement, PMP and lease transfer 

BWS - Beer Wine Spirits, Lidcombe – Application for a packaged liquor licence 

Castlereagh Hotel, Dubbo – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with gaming machine 
entitlement transfer (rural hotel gaming closure) 

Menangle Park Country Club, Menangle Park – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
with Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
Dan Murphy's, Griffith – Application for a packaged liquor licence  
Griffith Hotel Motel – Application to change licence conditions  
Mullane's, Baulkham Hills – Application to vary an extended trading authorisation and change to 6-hour 
closure period 
Ingleburn Hotel – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with Class 1 Local Impact 
Assessment 

 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to an 
existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application 
Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/  
 
 
This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 
This notice is provided for information only. 
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